
State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

March 15, 1999 

Mr. Hiram Buffington 
Snap-On Tools 
P.O. Box 1410 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Gloria L. Mccutcheon, Regional Director 

Kenosha, WI 53141-1410 

Subject: 

Dear Mr. Buffington: 

Former Hein-Werner Property 
1005 Perkins Avenue, Waukesha, Wisconsin 
FID #:268091890, HW/GENCL 

Southeast Region Annex 
4041 North Richards Street 

PO Box 12436 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212-0436 

Telephone 414-229-0800 
FAX 414-229-0810 

This letter acknowledges receipt of the revised site investigation work plan for the former Hein-Werner 
property, dated February 12, 1999. The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources conditionally 
approves this plan as proposed, pending inclusion of the following: 

1. Snap-On Tools shall comply with the work plan, dated November 9, 1998, the revised work plan, dated 
February 12, 1999, and the Department's Order, dated September 29, 1998. In the event of any 
discrepancies, the Department's Special Order shall take precedence. 

The Department reserves the right to require additional work if the site investigation proves insufficient to: 

• Define the degree, extent and character of the contamination at the site. 
• Develop an adequate remedial action plan. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (414)229-0849. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

~~l 
Scott J. Ferguson, Hydrogeologist 
Waste Management Program 

sjf73-1S-99/hein-wcmcr.lap.doc. 

xc: Dave Dahms - SER 
Greg Johnson - Key 
Earl VanderWielen - Mallory 
SER File 

Quality Natural Resources Management 
Through Excellent Customer Service 


